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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  3.11.4 Layout of tactile text and 3.13 Font Size 
 
 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal. 
 
CILIP notes some ambiguity in the treatment of braille as a font. Font is 
associated with “type” in the Glossary definition of Font Size, but “type” is 
not defined. 
 
CILIP suggests JSC consider developing a vocabulary for Line Spacing, for 
example with terms for “single line spacing”, “double line spacing”, etc. 
 


